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“Don’t be afraid to be Saints!” - JPII 

 

Being Like Christ with Technology 

Sunday, Jan. 13 at 5:00 pm 

Snapchat. Instagram. Texting. -- Technology is an  

important part of our day!  How can we use this everyday 

technology to be living Saints in the world?  We'll talk 

about the struggles we sometimes face on social media 

Discipleship Group Confirmation 

All high school students 
are invited to join our 
intentional small group 
community to discuss 
Faith and life.  Be 
known, heard, and 
loved during this time 
of prayer, reflection, 
and sharing with your 
peers. 

 

Sundays at 7:00 pm 
St. Catherine 

There is no Confirmation 

sessions during the week 

of January 20. 

Our next Confirmation 

Prep Sessions are: 

Tues. Feb 5 

 7 pm @ St. Mark 

Thurs. Feb 7 

7 pm @ Christ the King 

Sat. Feb 9 

11 am @ OLL 

LAST CALL FOR CYC: WORLD 
YOUTH DAY IN SEATTLE 

World Youth Day Seattle for High School 
students is happening NEXT weekend, 
January 26-27.  Register now at 
www.tinyurl.com/WYDSeattle2019  

World Youth Day Seattle is a local World 
You Day experience.  Encounter Christ in 
the sacraments, learn more about your 
faith in talks and workshops, and hear 
what Pope Francis has to tell the young 
Church!  NSCY is offering a discount, 
please contact Kate Brown for more  
information! 


